
Child Nutrition Report
April 2024 Meal Counts

Milk Bids for 2024-2026
The milk bid was completed for the next 2 school years.   Kemps was the only bid received from the 3 
companies we sent to.   The bid was processed and sent to the board for approval.

Summer Meals
Summer meals are set for Stowe Elementary, Laura MacArthur Elementary, Denfeld High school, Lincoln Park 
Middle School, Myers Wilken Elementary, Piedmont Elementary, and Rockridge for enrolled students only.
Child Nutrition will also partner with various groups through out the city to supply bag meals their groups.  
(Boys and Girls Clubs, AICHO, etc.)    Breakfast and Lunch will be served Starting June 17, 2024 through August 
16th, 2024.  

New Child Nutrition Cafeteria computer system
Training has begun for the implementation of the new Infinite Campus Food service point of service system.  
The new system will go into place on July 1, 2024.  It’s been almost 20 years since the Food service system has 
been replace. We look forward to improved updates from the student data base as well as faster ways to get 
students through the lunch lines, allowing them more time to enjoy eating.

Additional DOD (Department of Defense) Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Money
Child Nutrition was fortunate enough to get an additional $15,000 dollars to spend on Fresh Fruits and 
Vegetable with the government Commodity program.  Child Nutrition used up our original planned dollar 
amount of $265,000.00 at the end of March, and now have enough to get through May.  This money helps our 
food budgets stay within bounds and also helps us provide the students with a plethora of offerings in fresh 
produce. 


